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Andrea Gyger

From: Amy Mitchell 

Sent: Monday, July 13, 2015 11:51 AM

To: SoS Rulemaking

Subject: Oppose internet voting

Dear Secretary of State Wayne Williams, 
 
Please accept this email as my voice of opposition to internet voting.   
 
The current fraudulent voting  of liberals by bussing out of state participants into Colorado and registering and 
voting on the same day, (same day voting law - voter fraud law) and committing voting fraud by the “intend to 
live in Colorado by election day” law has opened Colorado up to voting fraud.  Internet voting will allow 
Colorado to be completely overrun by those who have no regard for the law and will commit voting fraud 
through internet voting. This opinion is formed through the concern for fraud committed through the use of 
electronic voting machines as being unsecure and Internet voting will only be worse.  Hackers will find a way to 
promote the liberal agenda through unlawful behavior. 
 
I prefer a change to poll-location voting ONLY on election day only.  An absentee ballot would be required if 
one is unable to vote at their polling location on election day.  Voting is a right and it should take a determined 
effort to vote; living room voting only enables those who prefer all to be handed to them as entitlements to 
continue to rob from those who exhibit effort. 
 
Amy Mitchell 

 

 

 

 

 

 




